Septemper 21, 19495
Mr. Ross P. Barkhurst
Vice President Operations
Entergy Operations, Inc.
P.0. Box B
Killona, LA 70066

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL :NFORMATICN (RAI) - GENERIC LETTER (GL) 95-03
"CIRCUMFERENCIAL CRACKING OF STEAM GENERATOR TUBES" (TAC NO. M92288)

Dear Mr. Barkhurst:

On April 28, 1995, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission issued GL 95-03
“Circumferential Cracking of Steam Generator Tubes" which requested addressees
to evaluate recent operating experience related to circumferential cracking,
justify continued operation until the next scheduled steam generator tube
inspections, and to develop plans for the next steam generator tube inspections.
After reviewing your response dated June 27, 1995, the staff requested
additional information by letter dated August 31, 1995. The staff has
identified additional areas for which additional information and/or
clarification is needed. The enclosure to this letter contains the information
needed for the staff to complete its review of your response to GL 95-03.
Please provide your response within 30 days from the receipt of this letter.

This request is within the original reporting burden for information collection
covered by the Office of Management and Budget clearance number 3150-0011, which
expires July 31, 1997.

Sincerely,
Original Signed By:

Chandu P. Patel, Project Manage:
Project Directorate IV-1
Division of Reactor Projects I11I/IV
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Docket No. 50-382
Enclosure: Request for Additional

Information
cc w/encl: See next page
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